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December 6, 1976

-Dear Paul:

Betty and I have just heard that you are
in the hospital. We definitely want you
to know that we are thinking of you and

that you are in our thoughts and prayers.

We hope that by the time this message
arrives you will be feeling much better
and that you will be "up and around" very
soon.

You have our continued best wishes.

Warmest personal regards

¢

Mr, Paul Phillips
Zeeland Community Hospital
Zeeland, Michigan 49464








